
From:   
Sent: 19 September 2022 21:39 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/22/0007 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
With reference to planning no: S62A/22/0007 land to the south of Henham Road, Elsenham, Essex. 
I would like to register my strongest objection to this proposal for the following reasons: 
1. Loss of amenity to the village. 
2. Loss of a pleasant, country area to the village. 
3. Loss of useful and used grazing land. 
4. Gain of more traffic. Narrow country lanes are not suitable for heavy traffic. A major bottleneck, 
Grove Hill, Stansted, is used as the quickest way to access shops, schools and facilities and is at 
breaking point. 
5. The village has had many new homes built and many more are in the pipeline, these are not 
needed. The village has done its duty.  
6. Buses are few, everyone travels by car, trains are few, everyone travels by car. We should build 
homes near facilities. 
Yours Sincerely, 
Frances Roberts, 

 

 
 

Sent by Frances Roberts 
 




